
Project Update: March 2006 
 
So far we have issued a brochure, which will be distributed and available when the 
information centre on the Vitosha Mountain reopens in late April. 
 
Part of the results from the preliminary monitoring were already presented at the department 
of Ecology and EP (Sofia University) as an MSc entrance project. Now we (the core team) are 
preparing a couple of papers to be published soon and a presentation on the project for the 
10th International Congress on the Zoogeography and Ecology of Greece and Adjacent 
Regions - June 2006. 
 


